
  
  

PUBLIC NOTICE  
Knoxville’s Community Development Corporation’s  

  
NOTICE OF OPENING WAITING LISTS FOR CAGLE TERRACE 

 
Effective Friday, May 12, 2023, at 7:30 a.m.,   

  

Knoxville’s Community Housing Corporation, also known as KCDC, will OPEN its Waiting Lists for All 
Bedroom Sizes at the following locations:  

  

Cagle Terrace 

515  Renford Road  Knoxville, TN 37919 

1 bedrooms  

 

  

Applications will be accepted for the Multi-Family Housing locations and bedroom sizes as noted above.    

Applications may be submitted by going to www.kcdc.org. 

Questions, and any other assistance that may be needed to apply, may be directed via email to 

admissions@kcdc.org or by calling (865) 403-1100.  (800) 848-0298 (Tennessee Relay Center).  
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